
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/9/2024 1:23:24 AM

First name: Susan

Last name: Crampton

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have just found out about this cabin proposal and respond as one more public comment that

supports the original phaseout of ANILCA cabins in designated Wilderness and opposes the current proposal to

allow the cabins to persist.  Please follow your USFS guidelines and protect Wilderness and Wilderness Act

values.  Thank you.

 

 


